
  

JOHN EDGAR HOOVER 
BP DIRECTOR ‘ 

Federal Burean of investigation 

United States Department of dustice 

Washington, B.C. 
February 10, 1940 

  

Colonel Willian Henry Huff 
r Attorney at Law 

& 533 Kast 34th Place 
Chicago, Illinois 

      Dear Colonel Huff: 

  

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
dated January 25, 1940, relative to conditions exist 
ing in Uglethorve County, Georgia. 

i wish to advise the matter concerning which 
you wrote has been presented to Assistant Attorney Gen- 
eral Hogge end he has ised that no further investigea- 
tion should be made in the matter. ‘The case, therefore, 
is being carried as closed in our files. 

  

    

Very truly yours, 

| A.93 i | . 2m, A trovtw | 
. (John Edgar Hoover ' 

VU Director 

 


